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Work
together
with your

child 

Help Dingle
staff better
understand
your child's

needs 

For more information contact us at
pinsdudleypcf@dudleyparentcarerforum.co.uk

Neurodiversity 
Parent and
Child Workshop

Dudley Parent Carer Forum is working
with Dingle to host a parent and child

workshop.  During the session you and
your child will have the chance to create
a picture which will help staff to better

understand your child’s needs. After the
session there will be time for a coffee
and a chat with school staff and PCF

reps. We’d love to hear more about your
experiences!


